
In partnership with the                
Victorian Department of Health, 
DPV Health invites you to a public 
community forum in response      
to the notification of new cases    
in metropolitan Melbourne. 
With guest speakers: 
Kate Matson (Deputy Secretary of            
Intelligence, Case Contact and Outbreak 
Management) and Dr. Phuong Pham   
(Deputy Secretary of Engagement and 
Delivery from the Department of Health 
COVID-19 response) along with Senior 
Public Health specialists. 

Speakers will provide:
> update on the current outbreak in      
 the northern suburbs of Melbourne

> listen to community concerns

> give information to support 
 members of the community

COVID-19 
Community 
Forum

   

When: Friday 
28th May 2021 

Time: 
7:00pm - 8:00pm  

How to join:
Zoom Link:
zoom.us/j/93222151535 

Online Event

www.dpvhealth.org.au

https://zoom.us/j/93222151535
www.dpvhealth.org.au

